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Good afternoon Mayor Masters, 
Welcome to city!  I look forward to your leadership and the change I believe you will bring to our great city.   
 
I would just like to share my dissatisfaction in the motion brought forward by Ward 6 Counselor Dan Leblanc that was 
supported by several other counselors.  This has to be the most ridiculous motion at the absolute worst time that I have 
ever heard of.  To risk the funding provided by our Crown Corps to our community at a time when budgets are stretched 
already is simply unacceptable.  In no way does this help reduce our carbon foot print which seems to be the objective 
of this group.   
 
I am further upset that Mr. LeBlanc has blocked me a constituent of Ward 6 from his Ward 6 Face Book page for sharing 
my opinion.  Is this acceptable for a counselor to pick and choose what constituents he wants to support and here from? 
 
 
I know you are not in agreement with this proposal and know that you will do everything in your power to stop this from 
becoming reality.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Todd Huber 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not open links or attachments you were not 
expecting, even from known senders. Contact the TDI ServiceDesk at 306-777-7980 if the email is suspicious.  
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